

## University of Kentucky

College of Engineering
Office of Alumni & Philanthropy

251 Ralph G. Anderson Building Lexington, KY 40506-0503 P: 859-257-9395 F: 859-257-3342 http://www.engr.uky.edu/

We are very Shankful!

August 29, 2019

North Carolina Coal Institute Inc. Attn: Mr. Joe Frye, Jr. 2509 Rosalind Avenue Roanoke, VA 24014

Dear Mr. Frye:

I would like to personally thank you for your contribution to support the University of Kentucky College of Engineering North Carolina Coal Institute Scholarship Fund. Such gifts encourage us as we go about our mission of answering our world's demand for talented engineers and computer scientists and delivering groundbreaking research geared toward solving our world's toughest problems.

There has never been a more exciting time to support the UK College of Engineering. Our *Kentucky Can* campaign launched last fall and is going strong. Finally, Dean Rudy Buchheit has unveiled a new strategic plan for the college that will create new scholarships for students from all walks of life, strengthen our faculty, accelerate new areas of research and renovate and construct new facilities.

We have a wide field of opportunity before us, but succeeding will require the support of passionate alumni and friends of the college like you. On behalf of the students and faculty, thank you for your commitment to the UK College of Engineering.

Sincerely,

Jana J. Kehnelly

Senior Director of Philanthropy

\*Muaximellex